
St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
  

Seventh Sunday of Easter—May 24, 2020 
 

 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
Monday to Friday 

 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A., Prison Chaplain 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

Jesus raised his eyes to heaven and said, 
“Father, the hour has come. 

Give glory to your son,  
so that your son may glorify you, 

just as you gave him authority over all people, 
so that your son may give eternal  

life to all you gave him.” 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM 
 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM    



  USE THE LINK BELOW TO TAKE YOU TO MASS…. 
https://www.facebook.com/St.AugustineChurchPhiladelphia  

 

When you go to FaceBook and if you do not have a FaceBook account, 
a screen will pop up and ask you if you would like to join. If you do not 
want to join, simply scroll down and click on “NOT NOW” button. The 
join screen will then go away and you can then scroll on the page to 

find the LIVE feed of the Mass. 

https://www.facebook.com/St.AugustineChurchPhiladelphia


 

                                     

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners: 
 
Once again, I hope you have had a safe week. 

 

I write this week on behalf of the Steering Committee of our Parish Capital Campaign. At our recent Zoom meeting, it was 

agreed to give you an update on the campaign. 

 

Three years ago, the parish had an engineering study of all of the capital improvements which needed to be addressed on our 

property. The estimation from that study was that we needed about $2 million dollars’ worth of repairs to the church, Carr Hall, 

and the parish buildings which we rent to Women of Hope, the Augustinian Volunteers, and to the Veterans Multi-Service     

Center. We also had a feasibility study done which estimated we realistically could raise about $750,000. With these two pieces 

of information, we set a goal to raise $750,000 in three years. We are thrilled to inform you that as of today we have close to 200 

pledges amounting to over $707,000 or 94% of our goal. We are confident we will reach the goal shortly. Also, we want to     

express our gratitude for all of you who continue to honor your pledges during this pandemic, certainly a very unusual and     

challenging time. 

 

I also am happy to inform you that the three provinces of the Augustinian community in the United States have contributed a  

total of $210,000 of this $707,000. This reflects the commitment the Augustinians have to the first place we came to in this   

country in 1796. 

 

In order that you can be well informed, we are attaching two updates: one is a financial update explaining the sources of the    

income as well as the expenses. The second attachment is an update of the projects accomplished, as well as those about to take 

place and the ones that need to be addressed in the future. We hope you are as pleased as we are at all that has been completed in 

the past three years. 

 

We now need to move into the next stage of the campaign where we will be seeking funds from foundations, local businesses, 

and grants to help us fund the remaining projects. If you have any expertise (grant writing, connections with potential businesses, 

connections with foundations, corporate sponsorships, etc.), we would certainly appreciate your help. If you would be willing to 

help us in the next phase (maybe being a resource for us or being part of a taskforce or a member the Steering Committee), please 

contact me to talk about this possibility. 

 

After you review the two attached updates, if you have any observations, questions or recommendations, please contact me at 

pastorstaugustine@gmail.com or 215-627-1838, ext. 110. 

 

A great deal has taken place in the past three years. I am very grateful to the members of the Steering Committee who have    

guided this incredible enterprise. Most of all, I am grateful to you, our parishioners, who have supported us so generously and of 

course I am eternally grateful to our God, the source of all good things. 

 

I hope you find this update helpful, informative and encouraging. 

 

 

Fr. Bill for the Steering Committee….. 

 

Gerry and Kathy Rigby, Co-Chairpersons of the Committee 

Fran Richards 

Melissa Huggins 

Rene Quinlan 

Jacob Marquart, O.F.S. 

 

 

 

 

A word from Fr. Bill….. 

Fr. Bill 








